
  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pio’s in French Polynesia 

August 2025 

Thanking the Lord, for all that He has done for us over the past year here in Tahiti! This month has been a 
month of transitioning back to Canada. We handed off the work to AMP workers Pablo & Joann five days before 

we left and made our way back to Canada and arrived back on the 14th. We have hit the ground running and 
have begun deputization and hope to return in January of 2026. 

 
Thanking all our Partners in Missions for their support and prayers. Contact us if you would like to partner with 

us or support us to get back this coming January. May the Lord bless you! 
 

Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 
Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcoming the new 
Ampers! 

Awesome 
to meet our 
grandson! 
Got to be 

there for his 
dedication! 

Family! 

Goodbyes are hard to say. After a year we 
held our last service on Aug 10 and flew 
out early Monday morning. Our hearts 

were saddened to leave, but we know that 
the Lord will continue to bless the church 

and the people. 

Hitting the 
Deputization road!  

We would love to be 
able to come back in 
January! Thanks to 
the churches who 

allow us to come and 
present our burden! 


